
Water System Updates 

 

Notice Regarding Municipal Policy - Water Meters & Double Check Valves 
 
On April 5/18, The Resort Village of Thode adopted the following policy effective 
immediately: 
 
That all municipal owned water meters and the double check valves must be installed 
properly.  The Municipality of the Resort Village of Thode will not be responsible for 
damage caused to water lines while accessing these components.  If the location of the 
water meter or double check valve is deemed to be unsafe for access by our staff, the 
home owner must make arrangements and contract with a properly certified plumber to 
change out the unit.  
 
This policy is necessary to address the water meters that are installed in locations of the 
home where Occupational Health and Safety will not allow our employees to enter.  If a 
seasonal meter is to be removed and reinstalled, it needs to be attached by appropriate 
union connections that provide for easy removal/installation on secured lines that will 
support the meter assembly.  
 
 
Meters & double Check Valves 
 
Please remember to inspect your meter and double check valve and report any leaks on 
these components to the Operations Manager @ 306 492 7922.  It is the property 
owner’s responsibility to ensure that these components are  not leaking.  If there is 
evidence of a leak, the municipality will replace the part.  If the leak is a result of 
damage due to freezing or neglect, the home owner will be invoiced for the required 
component(s).    
 
 
 


